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In response to the May 13 Supreme Court ruling regarding the discontinuation of the Safer at 
Home Order, the Kewaunee County Public Health Department has developed guidance to move 
our county forward in re-opening in a safe and healthy manner.  We are stressing best practice. 
We have based this guidance off of current state and federal guidance and have provided links 
to the Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation guidance documents.  
 
Kewaunee County has done a great job thus far practicing social distancing and taking extra 
precautions to keep our communities safe.  We will continue to monitor the current local and 
statewide COVID-19 situation and will re-assess this guidance as needed. 
 
We continue to recommend: 

! Practice good hand hygiene and social distancing 
! Disinfect frequently used items and surfaces as much as possible 
! Strongly consider using cloth face coverings while in public. 
! People who feel sick must stay at home 
! People over the age of 60, and those who are medically vulnerable, should continue 

to shelter at home or avoid interacting with others 
 
Kewaunee County has done a great job to help flatten the curve; but we need to continue to 
work together to follow safety measures and guidance to keep our families, neighbors, and co-
works safe. 
 
 

 


